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Dear Parents and Carers  
 

FRIDAY 23rd JUNE 2023 – SPORTS DAY AT LEE VALLEY ATHLETICS CENTRE 
 

Bush Hill Park Sports Day is almost upon us and this year we are very excited to be hosting our 
celebration of sport once again at Lee Valley Athletics Centre. On this day the school will be CLOSED 
as all children from Reception to Year 6 will be taking part and must attend.  (The Nursery will be 
closed on this day as they will be having their own sports festival at a later date - details to follow) 
 

On this day we require parents and carers to bring their children directly to the Athletics Centre, 61 
Meridian Way, Edmonton N9 0AR.  Children must arrive by 9.00am.  The Centre can be reached by 
the W8, 192 or 191 buses.  There is also plenty of parking available at the centre. 
 

Children should arrive in school PE kits, consisting of white T-shirts, green or black shorts and/or 
tracksuit bottoms. Children should also wear trainers.  The event is indoors and we are pleased that 
we are able to use all of the facilities including the running track.  Children also need to bring a 
healthy packed lunch with them and an extra bottle of water.  All children in KS1 and those in KS2 
who receive free school meals will be provided with a FSM packed lunch on the day. 
 

Parental support means so much to us and it would be absolutely brilliant if as many parents and 
carers are able to stay and support not only their child, but the school and community as a whole.   
Come along, bring a picnic and join in the fun!  There will be a parent’s race too, so please come 
suitably dressed if you wish to take part. 
 

The event will finish at 2.30pm and children will need to be collected promptly at this time from the 
Athletics Centre.  We hope that this event will be a day to remember and we thank you for your 
continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Anna Theodosiou 
Headteacher 
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